
From: Shankar Iyer <shankargirish@hotmail.com>
To: Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.usAdams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us

Date: 4/17/2003 12:56:10 PM
Subject: USC project

Marcia,

Sorry to,press this too much.I haven't yet received the package that you 
were to sent me about the unsolicited bid.Thats one of the baseline measure 
with which we wanted to do a financial comparison to the proposed call 
centers.I am also trying to get something similar from another private call 
center hosting company and so I need your package to get insights on the the 
differnt issues I need to raise with him. We therefore need it urgently 
especially in view of the long weekend coming up and the deadine looming 
large.

Thanks for all your efforts and time and once again sorry to press this 
further .

Sincerely 
Shankar

What is SARS? Find out! http://server1.msn.co.in/completecoverage/sars/ Be 
informed.
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